
Chesapeake Terrace Elementary 

2112 Lodge Farm Road, Baltimore, MD 21219 

443-809-7505 

JANUARY KINDERGARTEN 
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Mrs. Clites   Email: cclites@bcps.org   Phone Number: 667-251-5000 

Ms. Mellecker  Email: cmellecker@bcps.org  Phone Number: 667-251-5001  

Mrs. Woolford  Email: mwoolford@bcps.org  Phone Number: 443-809-7505 

 

Virtue of the Month 

Perseverance- never giving up and hanging in 

there until you complete the task you started. 

Practice at Home 

Using materials around your house, create a sign to 

remind you to never give up and always persevere.     

School & Classroom News 
• Happy New Year! 

• 1/2/24:  School reopens. 

• 1/5/24: Spirit Day; Wear your Tiger Family color! 

• 1/15/24: No School, Dr. MLK, Jr. Day 

• 1/19/24: Tiger Color Family Celebration!  Wear your Tiger Family color 

and participate in a fun activity!  This day is the end of Marking Period 2. 

Students dismiss 3 hours early. 

• 1/29/24: Report Cards go home. 

• Remember to have your child bring a filled water bottle each day. 

• Students need to wear closed toes shoes to play in the mulch. On days 

we have P.E. please send your student in sneakers. 

• Please dress your student for the weather as we will go outside as long as 

it is not raining.  

• Remember toys, fidgets, and stuffed animals from home are not to be 

sent to school unless the teacher has stated otherwise. 
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Shout Out to our Paw 

Pride winners for 

showing the virtue of 

compassion.  

Jase K 

Svetlana W 

Macie B 

Emmet S 

Frederick O 

Beckham N 

Avery S 

Nora D 

Jace B 

Birthdays 

1st – Kali  

11th – Waylon  

21st – River 

23rd – Bryson 

23rd – Norah 

27th – Adelyn  

 
 

Genre and Culture Focus of the Month 

Nonfiction and Learn Something New Month 
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